
Product Change Notification 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
We would like to notify customers of the following product change regarding 

16 models of Sharp IR Detecting Unit for Remote Control. Sharp will be 

applying this running change from September, 2019. There is no change to the 

device specifications or reliability. The model numbers will remain unchanged. 

 

 There will be a material and process change to an IC chip which is integrated 

into Sharp IR Detecting Unit for Remote Control. 

 Sharp has confirmed the product specification and reliability will be at the 

same level as before the change. 

 

 Effective Time of Change 

These are running changes that will be applied starting in September, 2019. 

 

 Details 

Please refer to the following page for the precise list of affected models. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact your 

Socle representatives.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




